
House POINTS!House POINTS!

IMPORTANT DATES

Well I can’t believe that half term is upon us already! It’s been a wonderful first
half term and I can’t thank you and the staff enough for welcoming me back to

the Beechwood Family. 
I hope that you have enjoyed these weekly newsletters: the idea of changing to
this format is to celebrate successes early and give reminders about upcoming

events. I hope it helps! Any feedback is welcome. 
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Tuesday 22nd October
Parents’ Evening

Wednesday 23rd October
Parents’ Evening

Thursday 24th October
Non-Uniform Bottle Donation
Children Finish for Half Term

House Celebration
Monday 4th November

School reopens
Wednesday 6th November

PTA Disco
Friday 8th November

Nonuniform- Colour Donations. Colours
tbc. 

Tuesday 12th November
Pankhurst Class Assembly

Friday 15th November
Children In Need- Spotty Clothes

Friday 22nd November
Non Uniform- Confectionary Donation

24th October 2024

 HAPPY HALF TERM

PTA DISCO
Your child will have come home this

week with information regarding
the PTA Disco. Please let us know

asap if your child will be attending
so we can ensure we have the right

amount of hot dogs! 

Wednesday 6th November
PTA Disco

Well done to this
Half Term’s

House
WINNER.....! 

KAGAN



house afternoon
Parenting support

Halton Borough Council, in partnership with
the Solihull Approach, offer free access to

online courses expertly designed for parents,
carers, grandparents and teens living in the

region.
Sign up to understand your child’s feelings, as
well as your own, as you go through life as a
family. Learn to understand the changes in

your child’s development and how to support
them, whilst also strengthening your

relationship.
Details can be found on the following

website:

https://inourplace.co.uk/halton/
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It was great to see the children
working together in their houses on

our first House Day! 

Our House Captains will be helping
to organise these events in the

future: building on their leadership
roles within the school. 



BEECHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL
newsletter



BEECHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL
newsletter



BEECHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL
newsletter

PTA
What a wonderful year last year was in terms of raising funds for the school. I

appreciate that it can seem like there is always something to dress up as, or bring
items in for, but without the PTA and the funds you all raise, we simply could not offer

the children here wonderful opportunities the PTA fund. So, Thank you! For every
donation, dress up day or raffle ticket! We appreciate it! 
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term time holidays
We have seen an increase in applications for Term Time holidays. As you
will have read in letters sent by Mrs Kidd last accademic year, the laws
around this have changed and become much tighter. I appreciate the

difficulties, yet unless there is an exceptional reason, we are not allowed
to authorise holidays and fines have to be issued. 
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